
 
 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Friday 22 September 2023 

 
 

Notice of Re-election of Trustees 
 
 
The following Trustees are standing for re-election at the end of their three year term: 
 

Frances Mary Christie – proposed by Kathleen Fedouloff; seconded by Roger 
Millns.  
 
Chris Knibbs – proposed by Sue Hodgkins; seconded by Gary Cliffe 
 
Lorna Matthews – proposed by Chris Knibbs; seconded by Kathleen Fedouloff. 
 
Sue Hodgkins – proposed by Frances Mary Christie; seconded by Kathleen 
Fedouloff 

 
 
 


